
  

  

  

  

Coffee Morning  

Saturday 19th November 

Village Hall  

10-12 noon 

£2 entry including coffee/tea and biscuits 

Books, jigsaws, cakes, tombola and raffle 

Barwick Methodist Church 
 Christmas Coffee Morning 

       

     

       

  

  

  

  

  

On Saturday 26th November 2022 

10 am to 12 noon in the Methodist Church 

Admission £2 (includes a cup of tea / coffee) 

Cake stall / raffles, tombola/Christmas cards           

Proceeds in aid of The Salvation Army / Church Funds 

Everyone welcome   

 

Sunday 20th November 2022 

CHRIST THE KING 

next before Advent 

 

8.00am Communion by Extension with Keith 

10.30am All Age Holy Communion with Revd. Lynne Grey 

with prayers by Revd. Kathryn for the introduction of a 

kneeler and working model of a church bell. 

 

Readings for Christ the King 

Colossians 1:11-20 and Luke 23:33-43 

Contact details: 
Leslye - church warden - 0113 281 2488  

leslyeanglican@btinternet.com 

Carole - church warden - 0113 281 2149 

carole.cassidy39@gmail.com 

Revd. Kathryn - retired priest - 0113 281 2761 

Hilary - Benefice PA - 07762 322193  

general enquiries, funerals, baptisms 

Carol - wedding enquiries - 0113 281 3048 

Church website - barwickcofechurch.co.uk 

  



TOY SERVICE  
  

We are collecting brand new toys for children of all ages .  

Teenage boys are the group that is hardest to buy for and so we hope 

to provide footballs again this year. 

If you are able to make a cash donation we will buy as many footballs 

as we can. Please give cash to one of the church wardens before 

Sunday 27th November. 
  

FOOD BANK 
at St Richard’s Church, Seacroft. 

Please continue to donate food items as 

there is an even great need now.  

Every item is valued - but the things most appreciated are those that 

just need heating through rather than cooking 

such as tinned fish, tinned meat, 

tinned meatballs, tinned spaghetti 

tinned vegetables, tinned fruit and fruit salad 

long life milk, dried instant mashed potato 

and coffee granules 

 In the weeks leading up to Christmas, the food bank staff like to give 

each family a little extra something in their food parcel, and have 

asked for boxes of mince pies. and so in December we will be asking 

for mince pies as well as all the usual . 

Thank you for your continued generosity  

to some of our nearest neighbours. 

THANK YOU 


